



Dear Benefactors and Friends,

We are seeking monetary donations to offset some of the expenses incurred for the Annual Assumption Pilgrimage August 13th through 15th. The most expensive items being tents, chairs, sound system, as well as many items needed for food service and preparation. We do our best to minimize expenses, but costs continue to rise as we all know.

Whatever contribution you can make will be very much appreciated. Please designate your donation for Pilgrimage expenses.

Also, please keep in mind our annual Bake Sale which is very popular during the Pilgrimage. We will be needing many baked goods. You may bring your favorite, delicious baked goods to the Shrine beginning August 12.

Please bring a list of the ingredients in your items as well for allergy purposes.



Many thanks for all your kindness and generosity.

God bless you as we honor His and our beloved Mother.

Chorbishop Anthony Spinosa